
 

 

 

Tregaron Trotting Club Statement 

 

Thank you for your recent sustaining fee payment to the 2020 Welsh Dragon 

Series. The next payment (the race fee) would normally be due by May 1st. 

However, due to the Covid 19 situation, and the uncertainty regarding racing in 

2020, we have decided to suspend this payment for the time being. 

 

We will contact you again when things become more settled and we have some 

idea of the racing schedule for 2020. 

 

In the meantime, keep safe and see you all at the racetrack soon. 

 

Tregaron Trotting Club. 
 

 

 


